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From: registrar
Sent: June 9, 2017 12:33 PM
To:
Subject: LoC FW: Letter of Comment - 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

  
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]  
Sent: June-06-17 6:19 PM 
To: registrar 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2017-06-06 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2017-0049 
 
-- Name -- 
David Adams 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
Hydro One Networks Inc. 
EB-2017-0049 
re:  Hydro One’s application to the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) for a distribution rate increase. 
 
Objection 
 
Until the Government of Ontario is able to put forward to the people of this province a clear and 
concise plan for the production, distribution and cost of Hydro,  I cannot support this application, and I 
my instruction to you would be that you do not either.  
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There are many other jurisdictions in Canada, throughout the world generally, and  in particular some 
of the European models for power supply that can provide our government with the guidance it 
clearly needs regarding all aspects of Hydro supply, production and cost  management.  
  
The current model is unsustainable and unfair to the residents and businesses of this province, both 
now and for the future, and unbecoming of a Liberal government. 
 
Hydro One Networks Inc is also seeking a myriad of increases for various of its other activities, which 
are not clearly explained, if explained at all. 
Such increases must not be allowed, pending the people of this province being provided with clear 
and concise justification for such increases, on a per item basis. 
 
David Adams 
 
 
-- Attachment -- 
 
 
 




